STATE OF ILLINOIS

DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
1035 OUTER PARK DRIVE

. SPRINGFIELD 62704
o : (217) 546-8100
TERRY R. LASH
DIRECTOR

November 13, 1985

. Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

- Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Dresden Units 2 & 3 Proposed Technical
Specification Amendment Involving Leak Detection
Requirements, ISI Program, and Correction for
Typographical Errors
NRC Docket Nos. 50 237 & 50- -249-

REFERENCE: J. R. WOJnarowsk1 Letter to H. R. Denton
Dated 10/29/85 . v e Lo

3;1n ReplymP]eage Refer To: DOE-85-194
Dear Mr. Denton: .‘ | ;i;f h ﬁt,i ‘ “;g : T “
The I1linois Department of Nuclear Safety has rev1ewed the Proposed
Technical Specification Amendment referenced above “We’ have determined no
adverse findings as a. result of that rev1ew -
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S e PDR. . Michael C. Parker, Chief
Division of Engineering
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cc: T. Lash
G. Wright
J. Keppler, NRC Region III
R. Lickus, NRC Region III
R. Gilbert, NRC Washington, D.C.
J. Wojnarowski, CECo





